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23/02804/HOU - Fermoy Farnham Road Odiham

Claire Woolf <Claire.Woolf@hart.gov.uk>
Thu 04/01/2024 12:00

To:Matt Walbridge 
Cc:Planning Admin <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>

Dear Matthew,

Apologises for the delay. There has been additional discussion with my Manager about the
best way to proceed for your proposal and if it would in principle be acceptable (and if / what
applications would be required).

We will get back to you as soon as possible. I note the submission of 23/02804/HOU, and I
would recommend not proceeding with this right now, until the relevant advice has been
received.

I will give you a call, later this week/early next week, in advance of a written response if
necessary.

Apologises for the delay, and I will come back to you as soon as possible.

Kind regards

Claire

Claire Woolf
Planner
Hart District Council
01252 774071
07790 973382
Hart District Council has updated its privacy policy, find out more about how we take care
of your information.

Please consider completing our short Customer Feedback Form so that we know how we
handled your query and can continue to improve the service that we provide.


